
City of Villa Park  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 23, 2019, the City Council of the City of Villa 
Park will consider the adoption of Ordinance 2019-614 entitled: 

 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF VILLA 
PARK, CALIFORNIA AMENDING SECTION 23-6.7 – PROPERTY 
DEVELOPMENT STANDARDS: RESIDENTIAL ZONES, AND SECTION 
23-6.8 – PEFORMANCE/STANDARDS; RESIDENTIAL ZONES, OF THE 
VILLA PARK MUNICIPAL CODE, TO AMEND THE REQUIREMENT 
FOR A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR GARAGE DOORS THAT 
ARE 8 FEET IN HEIGHT OR MORE, AND ADD MINIMUM DESIGN 
GUIDELINES FOR GARAGE DOORS IN THE RESIDENTIAL ZONES 
WITHIN THE CITY. 

 
The above Ordinance will be considered at 6:30 p.m. (or as soon thereafter as possible) 
in the Villa Park City Council Chamber, 17855 Santiago Boulevard, Villa Park, 
California, 92861.  
 
Those desiring to be heard in favor of or in opposition to this item will be given an 
opportunity to do so during such hearing or by writing to the City Council at 17855 
Santiago Boulevard, Villa Park, California, 92861, Attention: City Clerk. Please 
reference hearing title and date of hearing in any correspondence. For further 
information, you may contact the City Clerk at (714) 998-1500. 
 
A certified copy of the complete text of the Ordinance and staff report is posted and may 
be read in the City Clerk’s Department, 17855 Santiago Blvd., Villa Park, and/or a copy 
may be obtained from the Office at a nominal charge or accessed via www.villapark.org 
 
Executed on April 8, 2019 at Villa Park, California.  
 
 
Steve Franks, City Clerk 
City of Villa Park 


